VSL Update on Corona Virus - At a Glance
Latest Update: 17 March 2020

= The last session for Centre Language classes for Term 1 is on Saturday 21
March (for mid-week classes check with the relevant Centre Supervisor).

= This will be followed by the standard three-week Term 1 holidays with classes
resuming on Saturday 18 April (with equivalent dates for mid-week classes).

» Students/parents/teachers should be aware that the Government might
extend the Term 1 holidays beyond Monday 13 April.

= The Distance Education programs (classes) of the Victorian School of
Languages will continue as normal.

= Students who attend schools that have closed because of cases of corona

virus (or suspected cases) cannot attend VSL face-to-face centre classes. At
the moment the following students from the schools below are excluded from
our face-to-face classes:

— Carey Baptist Grammar

- Beth Rivkhar Girls College

- St Kevin’s College (Toorak)

- Lowther Hall Anglican Grammar (Essendon)

- Toorak Primary School

= This list may be incomplete as schools do not inform us of their decisions. The
simple process is that if a school is closed because of a Corona Virus case
then students must NOT attend VSL classes at Centres until the schools
reopen.

» The VSL State-wide Staff Conference on 8 August will not go ahead unless
circumstances change.

= EAL teachers’ visits to schools are temporarily suspended until further notice.

Thank you to all members of the School Community for your understanding as we
work together to overcome the current challenges.





